It is submitted that proposal for diversion of 9.60 ha of forest land in
Compartment No.154, 155 of E.D. Pally and Compartment No. 110, 111 of
Pegha RF in Chintur Division for formation of road from Yedugurralapalli to
Mallampeta in favour of Executive Engineer, PR (PIU), Kakinada, has been
forwarded to the Gol, MoEF&CC, IRO, Vijayawada for according necessary
approval vide letter dt.23.03.2022.

The recommendation of the State Government has been uploaded in the
PARIVESH portal. Due to technical problem, the proposal is showing pending
with the State Government.

In view of the above, the PCCF & HoFF may be requested to rectify the
problem in the PARIVESH portal.



